
Dear Spring Valley Community, 
We need your input and ideas!  Please join us on Wednesday, October 13 from 6:00-8:00pm 
at the Middle/High School Commons.  Dr. Bruce Miles from Big River Group Consulting will 
lead the meeting.  His goal is to hear from you and help frame your thoughts and ideas into goals 
for the district.  Please consider participating as your voice will help shape the future of Spring 
Valley. 
John Groh 
SDSV Superintendent 
grohj@springvalley.k12.wi.us 
(715) 778-5551 
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